
Radio Central Oregon, Inc. 
P. O. BOX 176 PHONE 6239 

PRINEVILLE. OREGON 

October 22, 1951 

Norman L. Maguire 
W5NXF 
434 North Maple 

Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Friend: 

This to confirm your reception of KRCO, 690 kcs, 
Prineville, Oregon, on October 1$, 1951. Thanks very 
much for informative letter and am very pleased to hear 
from you. The hum you noticed was taken care right after 
the frequency check schedule. It seemed a microphone line 
was attempting to oscillate a little. 

Our station uses Collins equipment, 1 KW transmitter 
with the usual vertical tower. I would like to extend you 
an invitation to drop in for a visit if your ever up this way. 

Thanking you again for your letter, I remain, 

Yours truly 

C. A. Burnside, Chief Eng. 

690KC KRCO 1000 Watts 


